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Capral provided guidance at its half year results release on 28 August 2024 
of; Underlying EBITDA range $50m to $54m, and NPAT range $23m to $27m.  
 
We are pleased to advise that market conditions in the second half of the year 
have been better than anticipated, resulting in an expected lift in FY24 
earnings to the top end of this guidance range, or slightly above. 
 
Approved and authorised for release by Capral’s Board of Directors. 
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Yours faithfully 

 

 

Tertius Campbell 

Company Secretary 

 


